
MAY 2024 



 



We would like to recognize all our High school or  

College Graduates on Sunday, May 19th. 

If you have a graduate, please contact the church office at 

cedarumc@gmail.com 

A friendly reminder to make sure the doors to the Sanctuary and Fellowship Hall are both closed by 
the person who is locking up the church.  It helps keep our heating and air conditioning costs down, 
and is required by Fire Department regulations.  Spring is here, and if you open any windows in the 
church please make sure they are closed before leaving as well.   

Thanks for your cooperation! 



 
 

 

 



 



 
 
 

 






